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Comic Relief 2021 
 
THANK YOU!  THANK YOU!  THANK YOU!  
 
We are very grateful for your generous donations to COMIC RELIEF. The office staff were still 
counting at the time of writing this newsletter so we will let you know how much was raised early 
next week. The children looked amazing in their red clothes and we really appreciate the effort 
that they and you as their parents and carers have gone to to make this a fantastic day. Staff 
will be taking pictures of the children in their red clothes and these will be uploaded onto your 
child's class page early next week. To find out more about the work of Comic Relief log onto: 
https://www.comicrelief.com/rednoseday/ 
You can watch the live Comic Relief broadcast on BBC1 or iPlayer tonight at 7pm. 
 
Thank you once again for your generosity and for getting into the spirit of comic relief! 

 
 
 
Free Easter Sessions  
Throughout the Easter Holidays MCRactive are running FREE multi-sport sessions for children 
aged 6-11 years. All sessions will be delivered by qualified coaches and will follow Covid-19 
guidelines. At each venue the sessions will run over four dates. There will be two sessions per day 
and a packed lunch will be provided. Please only book on ONE session per day. Each session will be 
the same and we want to engage as many children as possible. 
 For more information or to book go to: bit.ly/3eng24U  
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2M 

Adults please wear a face 
covering when you enter 
the school premises (even 
when outside). 

Stay 2 metres away 
from other people when 
bringing your child 
through the school 
grounds. 

Just ONE adult at 
drop off and pick up 
times. 

 Children can wear a 
mask if they wish but it 
is not compulsory. 

Call the school office first 
before coming in – many 
queries can be dealt with over 
the phone including payments. 

To reduce the risk of 
passing on COVID to 
someone, follow NHS and 
government advice and 
‘Behave as if you have the 
virus’. 


